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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Mark Terrill <mark.terrill@sbcglobal.net>
Monday, February 1, 2010 12:58 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’ RIN 3038-AC61

I like to make it known that as a Forex trader, that this 10:1 leverage rule must not stand, or my ability to trade
forex on leverage basis will end in the US.

Sincerely,
Mark Terrill

Mark Terrill
Milian Biz, LP
106 Clayton Ave
San Jose, CA, 95110
408.292.7545
mark.terrill@sbcglobal.net


